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Decision:  Waterfront Transit Update 
 
At its meeting of November 13, 2017, the Board approved the recommendations in the staff 
report, as follows: 
 
It is recommended that the TTC Board:  
 
1. Direct TTC staff to report back to the Board upon completion of the 30% design of the 

exclusive TTC transit right-of-way extension between the Exhibition Loop and the Dufferin 
Gate Loop; on the next steps for design and construction, and associated financial 
implications.  
 


